

То:	Jeffery Cullen	From:	From: Bruce MacDermott, Treasurer	
Fax:	513-263-4590	Pages:	1	
Phone:	513-263-3655	Date:		
Re:	EIN: 52-1656188, Form 8	8718 Filing CC:		
□ Urge	nt □ For Review	☐ Please Comment	☑ Please Reply	☐ Please Recycle
Agent Cullen:				
The International Costumer's Guild, Inc. is holding its annual general membership meeting this coming Friday, May 1, 2009, in the Baltimore, Maryland area. As the outgoing Treasurer, it would be very nice if I could have something to report regarding the status of our request for a Group Exemption Letter determination.				
My records show that we responded to your request for additional information by the extended deadline of January 26, 2009. Is there any hope of receiving a ruling within the foreseeable future?				
Since I will be traveling to attend the meeting, I will not be able to receive a response by FAX after Wednesday evening. It would be greatly appreciated if you could contact me on my Verizon mobile phone – 510-851-1707 if you cannot respond by that time. If I am not available when you call, the Verizon voice mail system does work.				
Thanks for all of your efforts to review our request.				
Best regards,				
Bruce F	R. MacDermott, Treasurer			
International Costumers' Guild, Inc.				